Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Florida Department of Education and the State Board of Education announces an informal reception for Superintendents, Presidents of the Florida College System and Business Leaders of large school districts and the corresponding Colleges.

DATE AND TIME: December 16, 2010, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.

PLACE: Coral Gables, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The State Board of Education and Commissioner Eric J. Smith will host an informal reception for Superintendents, Presidents of the Florida College System, and Business Leaders of large school districts and the corresponding Colleges.

For more information, you may contact: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661 or email: lynn.abbott@fldoe.org.
